

## NEWSLETTER - 2.

Budapest, 26 February 2021

## BE OUR PATRON!

Stamps are part of the universal culture, the subject of the most popular collector's hobby ever since the issue of the famous Penny Black in the United Kingdom on 6 May 1840. The strength and niveau of the philatelic movement of a country is best measured through international challenges, represented by the stamp exhibitions organized since the last quarter of the 19th century.

The National Association of Hungarian Philatelists (MABÉOSZ) celebrates the centenary of its foundation in 2022. To celebrate this occasion it is organising an exhibition to bring together the philatelists of the world. The exhibition is called HUNFILEX 2022 World Stamp Championship and it will be held in Budapest between 31 March and 3 April 2022under the patronage of FIP (Fédération Internationale de Philatélie),. The exhibition is also recognised by the FEPA (Federation of European Philatelic Associations). In addition to celebrating the centenary our aims are to acquaint as many people as possible with the past, present and future of this popular hobby and, of course, to strengthen Hungarian philately.

To help us organise this event, we ask for your support both in kind and financially. On our website <a href="https://www.hunfilex2022.com">www.hunfilex2022.com</a>

you will find various ways in which you can support the exhibition and the benefits available to you by giving us your support.

Please contact Vivien Szieber at <a href="https://huto.org/huto.org/huto.org/">huto.org/huto.

If you would like to make a financial donation, this can be done quickly and easily by a bank transfer. (In Euro currency). Our bank details are as follows:

Account holder: MABÉOSZ

IBAN: HU51 1176 3062 1689 6882 0000 0000

SWIFT: OTPVHUHB

Once you have made a transfer, please send an email to Vivien or call him so that we know your name and address. If you are happy for us to publicize your donation, we will show your name on the exhibition webpage until 31 December 2022.

We look forward to receiving your support which will really help us to organise a great and memorable exhibition in Budapest. It will also give us much encouragement to know that our friends stand behind us. Of course, we hope that everything will go ahead as planned but, if for some reason the exhibition cannot take place, all donations will be repaid in full.

Geza Homonnay dr.

President MABÉOSZ, President of the Organizing Committee